
Dear OEWGA Participants,  
 
Please find below important details regarding your attendance at the 7TH 
working session of the Open-Ended Working Group on Ageing from 12 to 15 
December 2016. For more information about the session, please visit: http://
bit.ly/un-oewga7  
 
Registration  
 
1. Please bring your letter of confirmation (which can be downloaded online 
once your representatives are approved) and your government issued photo 
identification (passports, state issued driver’s license and similar documents) to 
facilitate the issuance of your Temporary Grounds-Pass. No other documents 
will be accepted.  
2. Registration will take place in the United Nations Pass and ID office located 
at 320 East 45th Street (between 1st and 2nd Avenues), New York.  
12 Dec: 8:30am - 12:30pm  
13-14 Dec: 9:30am - 11:30am  
3. Please wear your Temporary Ground-Pass with you all times during the 
OEWGA.  
 
NGO Seating in Conference Room 4  
 
1. Please be informed that all the NGOs will be seated in the balcony area. 
Only NGOs who are making oral statements will be seated in the main 
conference room 4.  
2. Please be informed that NO printing services will be provided in the UN 
building. Please prepare and bring all your documents with you to the OEWGA 
including copies of your oral statements.  
3. Please contact us at ngo@un.org if you have any further questions.  
 
Thank you for all your support to the work of the Open-Ended Working Group 
on Ageing.  

Sincerely,  
Amine Lamrabat  
 
 
Civil Society and Outreach Unit (CSOU) 
Division for Social Policy and Development (DSPD) 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA)  
United Nations Headquarters, 29th Floor  
New York, NY 10017  
Website: http://social.un.org  
Email: ngo@un.org
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